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Five Arrows Managers LLP: FYE 2019 Form ADV and Form PF deadline extension 

 

Five Arrows Managers LLP wishes to notify you that due to additional workload and inconvenience to its 

business caused by the coronavirus disease 2019 (COVID-19), Five Arrows Managers LLP will be availing 

of the Form ADV and Form PF deadline extension as outlined in the SEC Order of 25 March 2020. Five 

Arrows Managers LLP hopes to make both filings by 14 May 2020.  

 


